
Another busy week in Pre-School! 
 
Our Book of the Week this week has been ‘K is for Kissing a Cool Kangaroo’. This story has linked to our Phonics 
sessions where we have been focusing on listening for the initial sounds in words.  
 
This week we have been on a minibeast hunt! We explored our outdoor area to see which minibeasts we could find. 
We managed to see a slug, lots of worms, a ladybird and some flies. We discussed together why we did not see certain 
minibeasts such as butterflies and bees; focusing on the different environments the minibeasts like to live in.  
 
We’ve also been focusing on our cutting skills this week. We had lots of pictures of minibeasts to cut out, to help us 
with our minibeast hunt. The children have been working really hard to hold the scissors correctly in order to do some 
effective cutting. The adults can really see these skills improving, so well done children!  
 
This week, we have also been looking at counting. Initially, we focused on numbers 1 to 5 and some of us managed to 
challenge ourselves to count even further! 
 
Next week, we will be celebrating Chinese New Year! 
 
All About EYFS 
Over the coming weeks, we will be sharing important information and guidance surrounding the Early Years. Most of 
the information we will share will come from the ‘What to Expect in the Early Years Foundation Stage’ document. We 
hope you will find it as interesting and informative as we do and please feel free to speak to us if you want any 
further information on anything we share.  
This week we wish to share information around the Characteristics of Effective Learning. In planning and guiding 
what children learn, we reflect on the different rates at which children are developing and adjust our practice to meet 
the needs of the child. The three characteristics of effective teaching and learning are: Playing and Exploring, Active 
Learning and, Creating and Thinking Critically. It is useful to keep these characteristics in mind when playing with 
your child. 
 
Have a great weekend! 
The Pre-School Team  
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Things to Remember: 
 

 Please pre-order school lunches on 
School Grid if your child has hot 
dinners. 
 

 Please NAME all uniform, including hats, 
gloves and scarves. Thank you. 
 

 Please read this NHS guidance on toilet 
training for some helpful advice: 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/baby/ba
bys-development/potty-training-and-
bedwetting/how-to-potty-train/ 

 

 
 

 

Our week in photos – check out our 
class gallery: 

 

https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/work
/pre-school-have-been-busy/95178 



 

  



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 


